
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

MILAN BERGAMO AIRPORT PREPARES TO WELCOME THE PARTICIPANTS OF BGY 
AIRPORT GRANFONDO 

Two months before BGY Airport Granfondo, due to take place on Sunday 14 May 2023, 
starting and finishing in the heart of Bergamo, Milan Bergamo Airport is preparing to welcome the 
participants of the event for cycling enthusiasts from one of the 39 countries connected with direct 
flights. 

Participants of BGY Airport Granfondo will be able to take advantage of the services offered 
by the first Bike Friendly airport in Europe, in particular the bike room, which is situated in the arrivals 
area of the terminal and set up for technical and logistic support. 

The traditional Granfondo, a spring event that for more than 25 years has brought cycling 
enthusiasts from all over the world to the streets of Bergamo, has enthusiastically partnered with 
BGY airport precisely thanks to the attention focused on the world of cycling with a view to 
multimodal travel. 

Those arriving from regions in central and northern Italy, as well as from bordering areas 
will be able to take advantage of the bike room in Milan Bergamo Airport, before reaching the start 
line of the event in the vicinity of the Gewiss Stadium and the Lazzaretto, in the heart of the city of 
Bergamo. 

The partnership between BGY Airport, which has been voted as the best airport in Europe 
in the 5-to-15-million-passenger category, and the Granfondo promises to see a unique spectacle 
of cycling and of colour in the year of “Bergamo Brescia Capital of Culture”. 

The BGY Airport Granfondo will take place over three routes (89.4, 128.8 and 162.1 km), 
suitable for all cycling enthusiasts and all types of bicycle. 
All the information regarding enrolments and regulations is available on the website  
www.granfondobgy.it. 
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